
MAGPIE MAIL 
 

Mogo Public School 
part of the community since 1871 

Confident - Achieve - Respect – Enjoy 
          Phone: (02) 4474 4815  Fax: (02) 4474 4806  email: mogo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

      Tuesday 15 March 2022 - Week 8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        

 
Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club –every Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday & Friday 8.30-9.15am 
 
Thursday Canteen open Thursdays.  
Fri 18 Mar Global Recycling Day 
Mon 21 Mar Harmony Day 
Tue 22 Mar AECG @ Batemans Bay PS 11am 
Fri 25 Mar Book Club orders due 
Wed 30 Mar Welcome BBQ 3.45pm-5.00pm 
 

Dear Parents and carers,  
It is so nice to see the blue 
sky and sun. Hope you 
enjoyed the weekend.  
 
We are having a ‘Meet the 
teacher and staff barbeque’ 
on Wednesday, 30 March at 
3.45-5pm. It is a lovely way 
to finally get back into our 
school, meet all our teachers and SLSO’s 
working everyday with our children and our 
new staff to the school. Great way to convey 
those little things we need to know about your 
child to ensure we maximise your child’s 
learning. 
 
You can have a lovely meal, find out what is 
happening in our school, what programs are 
running, meet myself and all our new staff and 
check out what’s happening in the garden. 
Speak to your child’s teacher and visit their 
classroom. We would love to see every parent 
here. Do not worry if your late or need to leave 
early because we are just happy to see you here 
especially after COVID. 
 

Our new school Chaplain, Cameron will be 
starting this Friday and will be working with our 
children every Monday and Friday. Gerald 
Dennis from Katungul is coming in to work 
with our senior boys over the next few weeks. 
We are just waiting for a clearance for Tristian 
to begin at Mogo Public School as a General 
Assistant.  
 
Please remember it is vital for all students to be 
at school five days a week for them to develop 
good literacy and numeracy skills. If there is 
anything that prevents regular attendance such 
as lack of uniform or lunch etc. please contact 
us for help.  
 
Mrs Niddrie and Bilima have been busy 
publishing Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
stories. What a magnificent job they have done. 
Please enjoy reading them. 
 
As part of the Gardening and Art Program we 
are writing and publishing Chook information 
Reports. Each class is working hard to complete 
their report. I have included Rhiarla’s Chicken 
Report for you to read.  
 
An update on the garden, we have much growth 
on our lettuce seedlings and next week we will 
plant lettuce seeds. Our radishes are almost 
ready to pick and eat. Our Sweet potatoes and 
strawberries are growing well. We will be 
planting beds of peas and sugar snap peas and 
flowering sweet peas very soon. We do need our 
small Olive trees and banana tree dug out and 
replanted down the back if there is anyone who 
can help with this please contact us as soon as 
you can. 
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Hope you have a great week and looking 
forward to seeing you at the Welcome 
Barbeque, 30 March.  
 
Ms Lynn Dallas 
Teaching Principal 
 
Hello from Marida 
Carol has been working with the K/1/2 
students, every morning on their Sight 
Words. These students need to be 
congratulated for their efforts. 

 
A huge shout out to our parents and carer's 
for taking the time to listen to our children 
read each night in our Home Reading 
Program. 
Leyla Taylor 
 
Bilima  
In class we are studying Our Local Community in 
History and we are learning alot about our local 
stories and traditions in and around Mogo. Today 
we went in small groups on a walking tour of 
Mogo village. Our task was to map the main street, 
the local shops and labelling them and creating a 
detailed map of what we saw. Of course, we were 
spoilt by finishing the walk off with an ice-cream 
from the local fudge shop. Yum! Thanks to all our 
helpers for making it such a special day, but a BIG 
thankyou to the Bilima students for being such 
wonderful and well-behaved representatives of our 
school. 
Catrina Niddrie  

 
 

PERMISSION NOTES 
Each year we need to update our Permission notes. 
Please check your child’s bag, for the following 
notes: 
Photos/Child Protection/Local Area permission 
Scripture class attendance 
Yr 5 & 6 Hoodies & Yr6 Shirts 
Please complete the forms and return them to the 
office ASAP. 
Thank you. 
 

CANTEEN 
Canteen is open Thursdays. This week’s specials 
are: 
Meat Pie & Drink  $6.00 
Chicken Wrap & Drink  $6.00 
 

P&C NEWS 
At our AGM last week, the following positions were 
filled: 
President:   Kizzy Nye 
Vice President:  Andrew Craft 
Treasurer:  Chris McCaul 
Canteen supervisor: Kizzy Nye 
We are in need of a Secretary. This position 
requires the minutes of the meeting being written 
down and typed up for the next P&C meeting. 
Attending to correspondence that comes in and 
sending out any letters/emails that the meeting 
request. We have one or two meetings a term. If you 
feel this is the job for you, please speak to Kizzy or 
Lynn. Thank you. 
 
Easter raffle tickets are now selling. To help make 
this a super raffle, we welcome donations of Easter 
items for the baskets. These can be left in the school 
office. Thank you. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  
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This Apprenticeship is open to Indigenous & Non-Indigenous people.  
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